
ACS Secretary General Engages UWI Audience on Regional Integration and Future Vision

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge,
delivered an engaging presentation at the University of the West Indies (UWI) during the Diplomatic
Dialogue: “Celebrating 30 Years of the ACS and Exploring its Regional Impact and Current Goals.”
The event was held on May 29, 2024.


